
The next opportunity to serve our community in partnership with the
NTFB is this Friday, May 17th. Last month, we served nearly 1000

individuals!  The link to sign up to volunteer is available on app, website.
As the weather is getting warmer, more volunteers are needed to

ensure the safety and wellbeing of all. If you have at least one hour to
invest, it will be appreciated.

• Mark your calendars for May 26th which is Student Ministry Promotion
Day. This is when we recognize our children who will be graduating

from the Children’s ministry to the Youth Dept. We will also recognize
our graduating H.S. Seniors! 

• Vacation Bible School is next month!! That’s right, June 9th-14th. The
theme this year is Breaker Rock Beach: God’s Rock-Solid Truth in a

World of Shifting Sands. You can expect something for every
generation here too! Many volunteers will be needed so clear your

calendar now! (Still not joking?!) We need you.

• Speaking of our discipleship, it’s not too early to plan for the Midsouth
Covenant Camp also known as Frontier Camp. The weeklong camp

takes place July 28 – Aug. 3 in Grapeland, TX. Early registration has
begun and ends June 15th. It’s a perfect time to lock in your savings.
This year’s theme is “CAMP 3000 - Camp of the Future.” A unique
scholarship is available for 1st time campers through the Midsouth

Conference. The scholarship depends onvolunteers from CrossRoads
willing to serve as a Counselor, either male or female. For every

counselor to volunteer, a full scholarship will be awarded to a 1st time
camper. For additional information, contact Pastor Gadsden.

• Have you attended the Pathway Discipleship Class? The class starts at
9am each Sunday morning here at the church. These classes are
designed to equip us to better serve God’s Kingdom. Let’s learn

andgrow together in to strengthen our church and community. If you
like to be His disciple, these classes are for you.


